
The PTA Quiz 
raised a huge  

£2,900!! 

     Our next events…. 
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Our Co-op Fundraising 
Campaign comes to an 
end tomorrow. We will 
be notified of the total 

amount raised in 
November. 

The next PTA meeting, 
including AGM, is on…  

Tues 13th Nov at 7.30pm  

in the School Staff Room 

All parents and carers 
welcome. 

We are always looking for new 
members. Please come and 
join our friendly group of 

parents.  

It’s a great way to keep in touch 
with other parents and support the 
school in as much or as little time 

as you can manage.  

We hope you can make it. 
-                                       

- The PTA is a registered charity.   
We can be emailed on  
pta@roundwoodpark.co.uk

PTA DONATIONS 
You can also support our PTA fundraising 

campaign by donating on 

Parent Pay or by Standing Order

Saturday                   
2nd February 2019 

Tickets on sale soon.

Sat. 26th January 2019 

Please donate any good 
quality, laundered 

uniform to Reception.
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